

# ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY NEWSLETTER

Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high

Friday 3rd December 2021

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750 **Email:** admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary

#### CHRISTMAS DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Christmas Disco - Friday 3rd December KS1 Christmas Performance - Tues 7th Dec & Thurs 9th Dec both at 2pm Christmas Dinner & Jumper day - Wednesday 15th December Panto - Thursday 16th December

#### CHRISTMAS DISCO

Friends of Elton have their Christmas Disco tonight. The school playground gates will be open from 5pm for children in Reception to Year 2, the costs £2.50 per child and will finish at 6pm. Years 3 to 6 can also access school via the playground from 6:15 pm, the cost is £3 per child and it will finish at 7:30pm. All payment are to be made on the door, thank you.

### KS1 CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE

KS1 and Nursery performance of 'Whoops a Daisy, Angel' will be on Tuesday 7th and Thursday 9th December both at 2pm, all seats have now been allocated.

If your child is in Year 1 or Nursery/Preschool can they please bring into school on Monday black leggings or black jogging bottoms in a named bag, thank you.

#### TEMPEST PHOTOGRAPHY

Tempest photography came into school on Wednesday to take individual and sibling photographs. All proofs have been sent home with your child. If you would like to order your child's photograph, this can be done online, to qualify for free postage to school all orders should be in by Monday 6th December. If you have any problems please call Tempest on 01736 751555 or email www.tempest-orders.co.uk.

## STARTING PRIMARY SCHOOL

If you have a child who is due to start primary school in September 2022, applications can be made online at www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/admissions. The closing date for applications is 15th January 2022, for further information please click on Starting Primary School.

#### HOLIDAY CLUB

Over the holidays PES Clubs will be hosting a Christmas Holiday Activity Club at Elton Primary. The club will run from Wednesday 22nd to Thursday 23rd December and Wednesday 29th to Thursday 30th December, from 9am to 3pm on both days. If you would like to book a place please email Danielle at Elton@pes-clubs.co.uk. Please note Danielle has a limited number of free places for Pupil Premium children. See attached letter for more details or click on PES CLUB

# MENU CHANGE

Unfortunately we currently have a shortage of potatoes for Jacket Potato. On Monday option 2 will now be Veggie burger and Tuesday options 2 will be Tomato and Herb pasta bake with crusty bread.

### **PANTOMINE**

This year we have the wonderful opportunity to take everyone to the Civic hall to watch Jack in the Beanstalk. If your child would like to attend please send their reply slip back to school by **Monday 6th December**.

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS DELAMERE ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 10TH DECEMBER

# STAR OF THE WEEK

Well done to this weeks 'Stars'.

Pre-sch/Nurs: Johnny & Matthew Y3: Hannah

Rec: Jack Y4: Halle Year 1: Lottie-Lou Y5: Peter

Year 2: Tahlia Y6: Ruby & Harry

W/C 6th December is Menu 1